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November 2019 Newsletter 

Ten-Broeck PAC 
2580 Stanley St. Abbotsford, BC 

tenbroeck.sd34.bc.ca       604-850-6657 

 

Hello Parents, 

The PAC is a group of elected parent volunteers.  The PAC is the officially recognized 

collective voice of parents of their school. PACs are forums within each school 

community to discuss matters affecting your school and the education of your 

children.  

There are benefits to having a PAC in your school. Having a PAC executive 

committee allows us to get a government gaming grant of $20 per student (approx. 

$6000) which we put to field trips each year. The PAC helps the school in as many 

areas as we can.  Organize hot lunches, games nights, Freezie Fridays, Christmas 

Shopping Week, Sports Day, Book Fair, Family Fun Night and Grade 5 Grad among 

other things.  We plan fundraisers so that we can pay for things such as; field trips, 

roller blading week and sports day ribbons, teacher appreciation and end of year 

trophies.  In the past number of years, we have also been able to contribute to the 

purchase of projectors for the classrooms as well as thousands of dollars towards 

books for the classrooms and library.   

 

Where the PAC could use your help: 

More parent volunteers are appreciated and needed for many events we hold. 

 FUNDRAISING 

Poinsettia Fundraiser       Nov.7 – Nov. 28 

We are selling poinsettias just in time for Christmas. We will earn approx. $7 from 

each plant sold. Orders need to be in by Thursday Nov. 28.  and plants will be 

delivered to the school on Dec. 13 

Pictures and Breakfast with Santa    Sat. Nov. 

30/19 Please join us for Pictures with Santa and a delicious pancake breakfast. 

Pictures will be a minimum of $10 donation. Breakfast will be by donation. *cash 

only event* 

  More Important Information 

If you don’t already know, Ten-Broeck PAC has a Facebook group page.  Ten-

Broeck Elementary School PAC We post the upcoming PAC events on this page 

and use it as an easy reference for parents. Email us too: 

tenbroeckpac1@gmail.com 

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov. 1 - PAC Meeting 8:45am all 

parents/guardians are welcome to 

attend.  

Nov. 7 – Picture Retakes 

   Nov. 7-28th – Poinsettia Fundraiser  

Nov. 8 – Remembrance Day Assembly 

Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day (No    

School)   

Nov. 19 – Dec. 19 Food Bank Donations 

– (pizza party for class that donates the 

most) 

   Nov. 20 – Report Cards go home  

Nov. 21 – Parent/Teacher interviews (all 

day) -no school 

Nov. 22 – Pro-D 

Nov. 28 – Pizza Hut Hot Lunch 

Nov. 30 – Pictures with Santa/pancake 

breakfast  

 

 

 

 


